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House Competition   
TEAM CUP  

ROWLING EINSTEIN FRANK THUNBERG 

65 46 45 73 
 

TEAM READING CUP 

ROWLING EINSTEIN FRANK THUNBERG 

33 33 39 24 

 
Reading Success  
Well done to Ama Addo and Joshua Kirkham for completing the Summer Reading Challenge. 
Congratulations to all readers who have achieved reading merits since returning to school. As a school, 
so far in September we have collectively read 594,700 words.   
 
Follow our exciting learning journey on Twitter: 

@AttenboroughSc1  https://twitter.com/AttenboroughSc1 

 

Key Events 
 

Autumn Term 2020 
 

Monday 21st and Tuesday 22nd 
September  

Speech & Language Therapist 
School visit 

 
Friday 25th September 1415-

1445hrs 
Achievement Assembly 

 
Friday 9th October  

Fiji Day  
 

Monday 26th- Friday 30th 
October  

  Half-term holidays 
 

Wednesday 4th and Thursday 
5th November 1510-1730hrs 

Parent/teacher Consultations  
 

Wednesday 16th December  
  Last day of Autumn term 

 
Tuesday 5th January 2021 

First Day of the Spring term 
 

 

 
 

Update from Mr Chapman 
 

This week has seen the re-introduction of many school routines and incentives. 
Merit and house points; the Kingfisher Award and our House Reading Cup were 
all started and as a result, there has been a great deal of excitement throughout 
our school. This week has also seen the return of our Headteacher WE CARE 
winner celebrations…biscuits, hot chocolate and squash were enjoyed by all of 
last week’s incredible individuals. I’m looking forward to spending time next 
week with our latest winners, in addition to catching-up with those who were 
unfortunately absent this week.  
Hot school dinners have been received well by all children this week. Thank you 
to Sean and the Naafi team for all of their hard work, in addition Mr McCarthy, 
Mrs Wallace, Mrs Goddard and our super school support team for making 
lunchtimes successful, safe and fun! In the coming weeks, we will begin to 
discuss and plan for the ‘safe return’ of FS snack and extra-curricular clubs as 
we plot our journey back to full-service. 
Have a lovely weekend all!             
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Kingfisher Awards: For outstanding conduct during break and lunchtimes 
 

Friday 18th September  

 Keira Durbridge   Samuel Turuva  

 

WE CARE - Headteacher Award Winners 

Congratulations to the following learners for winning our WE CARE Headteacher Award  
 
Friday 11th September  
Kofi Addo, Kate Anders, Connor Gallagher, James Hall, Alva Piironen and Luca Cole 
  
Friday 18th September  
Anna Parkinson, Freya Suksiri, Ruby Hounsell, Amelie Wallace, Jack Durbridge and Paige Alcock 
  

 

Whole school attendance as of 18.09.20 = 95.1% 

 
 

Class Attendance Awards  
Well done to our Year 6’s from Berlin Class for winning our Highest Attendance Award this week:  
 

Week beginning 14th September                          
 
                                                                  Y6 Berlin Class (100%) 
 
 
Health updates  
A polite reminder of COVID guidance issued to all MOD Schools: 

• If any staff member or child develops one or more of the main coronavirus symptoms: a high temperature; 
a new, continuous cough; or the loss or change of their sense of taste or smell, they are required to remain 
at home and it is recommended they are tested by a healthcare provider (GP or nurse) 

• If a child is tested because they are unwell with the symptoms identified above, they should stay off school 
until a negative result is received.  

• Children may, and are likely to pick up common colds or feel unwell with a sore throat, stomach upset or a 
headache. In such cases, children may need to stay off school and parents/carers should contact the Medical 
Centre to seek advice prior to any decision being made about a return to school. 

  
Sennelager Medical Centre Email: SGDPHC-O-Sennlager-Mailbox@mod.gov.uk    
Website link: https://patients.econsult.health/ 
Telephone: 05254 982 (2414) or (2416) 
 

Please remember we are a nut-free school when providing snacks and packed lunches for your 
child(ren). We currently have several Attenborough children with severe allergies to any form of 
nut. Thank you for your assistance in caring for our learners.  
 

 
Yours sincerely,  
  

 

 

 
Mr. Chapman  
Headteacher  
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